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Comments: No.  Montana and Montanans do not need a 'lifestyle' company from out of state to come in and

change any more of what is uniquely Montanan. If the lodge needs work then please use what you can from

leftovers from other areas we're already taxed on. Use the unsuccessful lottery hunting tags money from

residents- I'll happily offer mine if I may. Out of state hunters are beyond capacity for locals, and I do not just

mean big game hunters, I'm referring to house hunters, big out of state corporations that move in and change

forever any chance that our children and their children will have even a resemblance of what was our Montana

before the doors flew wide open and they came charging in- hunters.   I say no to this Utah based company. To

them I say stay in Utah. You're not wanted or needed here. 


